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NATIONAL THEME:                                                                        NATIONAL PROJECT:                                                                        

"Vision for all."                                                                " Looking for opportunity in your community" 

 

 

 

Dear members, 

 

Remember the Nursery Rhyme from our childhood ?  

“Rain, rain go away.   Come again another day” 

I think the second line needs a little change to say. 

“Please don’t come back the very next day” 

The weather is certainly a bit crazy. My roses are in bloom and my strawberry plants have 

fruit on them. I do hope everything settles down soon. 

 

We held our Members day meeting last Monday. There was lively discussion held, on the 

‘Remits’ and ‘Matters for discussion’. It was great to hear other Members points of view.  

Those Members who are going to A.G.M. in Timaru were introduced and given the final 

arrangements for travel. We wish everyone safe travel. 

A big ‘Thank you’ to all the ladies who attended this important meeting. 

 

I am looking forward to catching up with all our Members at our ‘Fun Day’ at Waihi beach 

R.S.A. on the 19th June and our Delegates and I, will have a chance to report on our trip and 

answer any questions. 

 

Stay safe and warm as winter approaches. 

 

Dawn.                                                   THOUGHT:   “If you cannot do great things. 

                                                                                       Do small things in a great way”   
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